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First name: David

Last name: Severn

Organization:

Title:

Comments: | am a father of three young kids and love taking them into the outdoors. We need more undisturbed
places in this world, not less to leave for our kids and their kids to explore. The South Fork of the Salmon is a
special place that we hope to explore for many many years to come. The world has all the gold it needs locked
up in vaults and never touched. We can unlock plenty of gold there, but we will never be able to replace what
would be lost if this project proceeds. Please stop the Stibnite Mine Project. Best.

David Severn



